
REMINDER
MOST URGENT

To

No.62/67/2021-6cSt
HARYANA GOVERNMENT

GENERAL ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT
(cENERAL SERVTCES_t BRANCH)

Dated Chandigarh, the tlth January , ZOZ|

All the Administrative Secretaries to Government Haryana.

Subject:- Projects/works having value more than 100 crores- Supply of information
thereof.

Sir/Madam,
I am directed to refer to this department letter of even number dated 21.12.2021 on

the subject cited above vide which they were requested to provide information regarding

prolects/works having value more than 100 crores by 23.12.2021 via mail at

gggalXry@gCIaLg9o, qeneralservices000l @qmail.com or through special messenger.

2- Despite the above, only few departments have supplied the information and

information is still awaited at large scale. Even some of departments have supplied the irrelevant

information which is not clear and does not fulfil the purpose desired above.

3 They are, therefore, requested again to provide the requisite information i.e.,

"project/work name = cost of project" via mail or through special messenger within two days positively

duly verified by them.

4. This may be treated as most urgent.

Yours faithfully,

Ttu&Rw
Superintendent, General Services-1,

for Chief Secretary to Government Haryqna.
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